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March 2011 Newsletter 

46th Annual 
Arlington  

4th of July Parade 

Saturday, July 2, 2011 
at 9:00am 

 

Theme: 
Let’s Roll…America! 

Dedicated to: 
Those who Come Together to 

Unite our Country 
 

Website:  
www.arlington4th.org    

 
Email:  

info@arlington4th.org    
 

Voicemail:   
817-303-5700 

 
FIRST GENERAL MEETING 

FOR PARTICIPANTS 
 

MARCH 24, 2011 
7:00pm 

 
In the Basement of the 

George W Hawkes Central Library 
101 East Abram 

Arlington, TX 76010 
817-459-6900 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

How Can I Participate? 
 

 Post Information on 
your marquee 

 Sell T-shirts 
 Monitor the Bus Barn 
 Invite Friends 
 Create an Entry 
 $pon$or the Parade 
 Help in the parking lot 
 Help in the Line-up Area 
 Help with Hospitality 
 … and many more! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did your entry win a trophy last year? 
 

Have you picked it up? 
 
If not, please pick it up from Accent 
Awards or at the March General Meeting. 

Arlington 4th of July 
Association 

 
DIRECTORS  
Dee Shilling 

 Robert Miles 
Geni Waldrop 

 
 

OFFICERS 

June Owens, President 
president@arlington4th.org 

 
Mack McKee, Vice President 

vpres@arlington4th.org 
 

Roxanne Thalman, Secretary 
secretary@arlington4th.org 

 
Dee Shilling, Treasurer 

treasurer@arlington4th.org 
 

General Questions 
And Information 

info@arlington4th.org 
 

Applications and Line-up 
applications@arlington4th.org 

From the Editor: 
 
I’m happy to be back for my second year 
on the Arlington July 4th Parade 
Committee.  What a great group of folks 
to work with to bring this patriotic 
spectacle to the people of the 
Metroplex.    
 
It was great to see so many people 
converge on Arlington for the Super 
Bowl last month, but I think the July 4th 
Parade might be a better show!   For 
sure, we will have places for everyone 
to sit!     
 
I look forward to seeing everyone at the 
first general meeting on Thursday, 
March 24th.   
 
Don’t miss it! 
 
Mack McKee, Newsletter Editor and 
Association Vice President  

It’s Parade Time Again! 
 
We’re just a few weeks removed 
from winter snows, but it’s time to 
start thinking about the July 4th 
Parade in Arlington!   
 
The parade committee has already 
been hard at work planning the 
46th edition of the parade.  This 
year, we’ve added some great new 
members to the committee who 
are working with the “old timers” 
to make sure this year’s parade is 
the best ever!   
 
We look forward to seeing the 
same combination of parade 
participants – new faces and old 
friends – for 2011! 
 
June Owens, Association President 


